Board of Assessor’'s Meeting
December 18, 2013

Skaket Room

Present: Nick Bono, Chairman and Richard Cole, Board and Ken Hull, Assessor

Motor Vehicle Recommitment

2009 Motor Vehicle recommitment was reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $28.13. Unanimous
2-0-0.

Boat Abatements

2014 Boat abatements were reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $649.17. Unanimous 2-0-0.
See copy of report in Assessor's Office

Motor Vehicle Abatements

2013 Motor vehicle abatements were reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $1,206.56. Unanimous
2-0-0. See copy of report in Assessor’s Office.

Real Estate Abatement Report

2014 Real estate abatement report was reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $5,806.42 and
Community Preservation Act surcharge totaling $174.19. Unanimous 2-0-0. See copy of report in the
Assessor’s Office.

Approval of Minutes

December 4, 2013 — The Board reviewed and approved the minutes with the correction of date of next
meeting. Unanimous 2-0-0.

Ken Hull prepared a draft for the Annual Report to be reviewed by the Board. A motion was made and
seconded to approve the draft to be sent for the Annual report.

A motion was made and seconded to go into Executive Session and not return to discuss
Chapter 61 abatement applications and exemption applications. Executive session required per
Chapter 59 Section 60 of the Mass. General Law. Nick Bono, yes. Richard Cole, yes. 4:45pm.




